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This is in response to your query on September 20, 1999.  I have included your email for your

reference.

Excerpt from your email -  Item #2, duty factor need to be confirmed.  First part of Item #3, on dBi
and dBd should be revised in the manual.  Please see section 3.9 of manual, which does not seem to
relate to this device (cellphones ?)

Our response:

Item 2- We agree the duty factor will not exceed 17%.

Item 3- The revised Interface manual added dBi numbers in parenthesis beside each dBd
reference.  Is this sufficient?

- Section 3.9 of the Interface Manual is a reprint of the CTIA guidelines for use of a
wireless terminal in an automobile.  This information is intended for "OEM Manufacturers
providing telematic devices for vehicular use".  The intention is stated in the opening
sentence of this section.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me.

Have a good day.

Jim Sponsler
Jim.sponsler@ericsson.com
919-472-6460


